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Valued Customer, 
 
To provide more efficient CLP and related regulatory updates, Ecolab recently 
upgraded its platform for generating Safety Data Sheets (SDS). As a result, you may 
notice some changes to the Ecolab SDS:  

 Use Solution: for products that are diluted for use, safety-related information 
for the product as used is added to the SDS along with the information for the 
product as sold. This information is highlighted by a horizontal shaded box 
presented below the data for the product as sold.   

 Exposure scenarios: while we are reliant upon our suppliers for the 
information, when data is available, exposure scenarios will be included in the 
annex to the SDS as required under the REACh regulation. 

 Safety-related statements: the new authoring platform uses content from a 
different third-party provider; therefore some of the precautionary language 
may be slightly different than what is in our most recently published SDSs. 

 Formatting: changes to the general appearance, the document title, and 
section headers reflect templates in the new system; the logo placement 
changed to the upper left side of page one. 

The SDS continues to comply with all applicable EU and local regulatory 
requirements. Safety is a critical part of the Ecolab history. This principle remains as 
we commit to providing you with the information you need to safely use and handle 
our products in the workplace. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Timothy M. O’Brien, Ph. D. 


